
IN BOARD OF SUDBURY SELECTMEN 
TUESDAY, JULY 6, 2010 
EXECUTIVE SESSION 
(9:36 P.M – 9:40 P.M.) 

 
 
Present:  Chairman John C. Drobinski, Vice-Chairman Lawrence W. O'Brien, Selectman Robert C. Haarde 
and Town Manager Maureen G. Valente 
 
Collective Bargaining – Civilian Dispatchers - Update 
 
     Town Manager Valente distributed to the Board copies of the “Memorandum of Agreement between the 
Town of Sudbury and Teamsters Local Union No. 25 On Behalf of Town of Sudbury Civilian Dispatchers”  
for review.  She reported that a mediation meeting had occurred on June 30, 2010to finalize the 
Memorandum of Agreement, and the Dispatchers ratified the three-year, collective-bargaining Agreement 
this afternoon.  Ms. Valente briefly summarized highlights of the Agreement, including concessions 
received.  She emphasized that the Parties have agreed to produce a fully-integrated, collective-bargaining 
agreement which would incorporate all agreed upon changes, terms and conditions.   
 
     It was on motion unanimously  
  
VOTED:  To ratify the “Memorandum of Agreement between the Town of Sudbury and Teamsters Local 
Union No. 25 On Behalf of Town of Sudbury Civilian Dispatchers,” as presented this evening. 
 
     There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:40 p.m. 
     

Attest:________________________________ 
      Maureen G. Valente 

       Town Manager-Clerk 
 
 
 


